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Selby District Core Strategy 
 

Notice of Publication of Further (7th Set) Proposed Changes to the 
Submission Draft Core Strategy 

 
An Examination in Public (EIP) into the soundness of the Core Strategy was 
held between 20 and 30 September 2011, 18 and 19 April 2012 and 5 and 6 
September 2012 in front of an Independent Inspector appointed by the 
Government. 
 
The Independent Inspector has adjourned the EIP until 27 February 2013 in 
order to allow the Council to consult on any further Proposed Changes to the 
Submission Draft Core Strategy.  

 
Selby District Council is now publishing and inviting comments on a 7th Set of 
Proposed Changes to the Submission Draft Core Strategy (and a Further 
Sustainability Appraisal Addendum Report) in order that all parties can make 
their views known. 
 
Copies of the documents are available at the following inspection points: 
“Access Selby” contact centre in Selby and all local libraries during normal 
opening times.  Further details about the consultation and the documents 
can also be viewed and downloaded from our website at 
www.selby.gov.uk/CoreStrategyEIP. 
 
The previous EIPs have already heard the representations on the 
Submission Draft Core Strategy which were submitted during the formal 
Publication stage and subsequent consultation on the previous 6 Sets of 
Proposed Changes.  This is not another opportunity to make further 
representations on those matters.  
 

All representations must be made in writing by the closing date 
of 5pm on Friday 28 December 2012 to be considered. 

 
Responses can be returned by e-mail to ldf@selby.gov.uk or by post to the 
Policy and Strategy Team, Selby District Council, Civic Centre, Doncaster 
Road, Selby YO8 9FT; or by fax to (01757) 292229. 
 


